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MACC Denies Allegation of Reshuffling Involving Senior Officers  
 
FOLLOWING the allegation by a local newspaper that the Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission 
(MACC) will be reshuffled involving several senior officials in the investigation and intelligence 
division to other agencies, MACC would like to assert that the allegation is completely false. 
 
The report is considered as an irresponsible act because there is no authentic source and it is 

believed only based on the information transmitted and just to sensationalize the news. 

This report can cause anxiety among MACC officers and may be twisted and thus tarnish the image 

of MACC and raise public doubts.  

In this regard, MACC requested that the media obtain authentic information in advance from the 

Commission before reporting the news to the public.  

The act of reporting irresponsible news can cause confusion among the community and the 

agencies involved.  
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Address :Strategic Communication Division   
 Level 18, Block C, 
 Head Quarters 
 Malaysian Anti-Corruption Commission, 
 No. 2, Lebuh Wawasan, Presint 7,  
 62250 Putrajaya 

Tel. : 03-8870 0015 
Fax : 03-8870 0908 
Email : komunikasi@sprm.gov.my 
Web : www.sprm.gov.my  
Twitter : twitter.com/SPRMMalaysia 
Facebook: facebook.com/sprm.benci.rasuah 

Youtube : www.youtube.com/odvmacc  
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